
 
 
 
BGTA/B-2/2014-2015/135/A                                 August 22, 2015 

  
 
TO   :      ALL MEMBER TRANSPORT COMPANIES 

  
 

We have been informed by District Collector and District 
Magistrate, Thane vide their circular dated 21st August 2015 
wherein they have requested to close the godown situated at 
Narpoli Area, Bhiwandi  during the Kumbha Mela.   

 
Circular issued by District Collector and District Magistrate, 

Thane is enclosed for your ready reference. 
  

Members are requested to take note of the closure of 
godown situated around Narpoli Area, Bhiwandi. 
  
 
 
ASHOK P. RAJGURU 

HONORARY GENERAL SECRETARY 
 

 




